
What a fantastic 2024! I am
proud of the amazing 4-H
accomplishments this year.
Such as those who took on
a new 4-H adventure or
ventured outside their
comfort zone and
participated in county
events, state competitions,
and 4-H executive boards.
 
Thanks to each of you for
making 2024 impactful.

What are you most proud
of in 2024? 

How may you challenge
yourself to continue to
grow in 2025? 

We are excited to share
Hartley Spaulding will join
the UF/IFAS Extension
Okaloosa County team as
our new 4-H Agent on
January 27, 2025.

Hartley has a background
in Agricultural Business
and Education and a
vibrant passion for 4-H
positive youth
development. 

Please join me in
welcoming Hartley to our
4-H community!

Thinking about a new club
activity, project, or event? 

Remember, for the 2024-
2025 4-H Club year, all
clubs can request $100
from Okaloosa 4-H to
support youth club
programming. 
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